
 

 
 
P320 Fact Sheet  
 
SIG SAUER firmly stands behind the P320 
The P320 pistol is one of the safest, most advanced pistols in the world. It meets 
and exceeds all industry safety standards. Its design has been thoroughly tested 
and validated by the U.S. Military and law enforcement agencies at the federal, 
state and local levels, along with several major global militaries. Since its 
development in 2014, the P320 has undergone more testing and more technical 
review than virtually any other pistol in history. 
 
The US Military remains a strong supporter of SIG SAUER and the P320 
The US Army, Navy and Marines have all stated publicly they are making no 
changes in the use of their P320 based M17 and M18 pistols. The recent tragic 
incident involving the death of a USAF airman remains under investigation, 
however the Air Force has charged an individual in the case with involuntary 
manslaughter and with making false statements, SIG SAUER will continue to 
support them in any way possible. 
 
The FBI did not say the P320 is unsafe  
A recently publicized FBI Ballistics Research Facility (BRF) Report that was done 
for the Michigan State Police has been wildly mischaracterized. The FBI BRF 
was trying to determine if something could interact with the P320 and create a 
situation in which it’s multiple internal safety mechanisms could fail. The BRF 
devised several methods to render the internal safeties inoperable, including 
using tools inserted into the firearm through holes cut into the pistols slide to both 
manipulate and observe the operations. Following the delivery of the report to the 
Michigan State Police, SIG SAUER engineers worked with the FBI and MSP to 
conduct a more detailed, repeatable, and comprehensive battery of tests.  The 
subsequent testing resulted in zero failures, and the Michigan State Police are 
now confidently issuing officers P320 based pistols.  
 
(DHS ICE) are not removing the P320 from their agents 
The Department of Homeland Security Immigration and Customs Enforcement 
Agency just recently signed a 2-year contract extension with SIG SAUER and will 
remain P320 users. 
 
Major Law Enforcement agencies are still using the P320 
Several of the country’s largest agencies have done extensive testing and 
evaluations of the P320 and trust the pistol for their officers. The Texas 
Department of Public Safety, Michigan State Police, Indiana State Police, and the 
Delaware State Police, among others all carry P320s today. 
 



 

 
 
 
There are nearly 4 million P320s in the market today 
The P320 has been one of the most popular, best-selling guns in the industry 
since its launch. There are over a million P320s in use by military and law 
enforcement around the world and nearly 3 million more in the commercial 
market. 
 
SIG SAUER is committed to the safety and the trust of our customers 
Our company’s history of providing the safest and most reliable products dates 
back more than 270-years. Today, more than a one-third of our company’s 
employees are former law enforcement or military veterans, and our commitment 
to the safety of those who serve, protect and defend our communities could not 
be any higher. 
 


